Barbara Brooks

We must not permit fracking in New Jersey (or anywhere else). We should also follow through and
prohibit natural gas companies from siphoning a significant volume of fresh water from our
watershed to be used in fracking operations elsewhere. We must not allow companies to store,
process, and dispose of fracking wastewater, which contains thousands of potentially carcinogenic,
and toxic chemicals, in our watershed. I, and my family, demand that the DRBC not only implement
a ban on hydraulic fracturing and drilling, but ALSO prohibit the extraction of water resources for
fracking, and prohibit the disposal of wastewater into our watershed. Please protect our future.
Thank you.



